
Next Comprehensive Plan Review Committee Meeting on August 8, 2018; 
Community Meeting on September 12 
  
The next meeting of the 2005 Comprehensive Plan Review Committee will be held on 
Wednesday, August 8th, 2018 at 6:00 pm at the Town of Colonie Public Operations Center.  
 
This is a working meeting of the committee. It is open to the public but it is not meant 
primarily to solicit public input. There will be, however, a specific place on the agenda for 
public comment. 
 
A Community Meeting will be held at The Crossings on September 12th at 6:00 pm to present 
the Comprehensive Plan Review Committee’s draft recommendations. 
 

Adopted in 2005, the Comprehensive Plan called for a review after ten years. The  
Town also convened a committee in 2010 that reviewed progress and milestones achieved 
during the first five years under the Comprehensive Plan. The 2005 Comprehensive Plan 
and other relevant documents can be viewed here.  
 
The Public Operations Center is located at 347 Old Niskayuna Road, Latham, NY 12110.  
The Crossings park is located at 580  Albany Shaker Road, Loudonville. 

http://www.coloniepedd.org/index.php?page=183

